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ROAD CONSTRUCTION MEETINGS 


We will have weekly meetings with the Road Construction Supervisors 
and t~e DOT in the month of April. They will take place at 1:00 pm on 
Wednesdays in the basement of the Chamber of Commerce Office. They 
~re open to the public. 

As the project progresses we may amend those meetings to 
~very other week. Please watch our website for that update. 

yve encourage you to come and ask your questions that you may have. 

NEWS 

Both WKEB and the Star News have been our partners in this process. 

WKEB will have radio updates with project supervisors throughout the 

construction. Be sure to tune in. 

The Star News will have regular updates in the paper and will also have 

the most current detours posted for our customers. · 





